Your OWL name
 



Your MAGIC Address

  Bilka                            Moon Street

 13 th October 2020
SMILE Headmaster Mr. Perma

13 Growth Mindset Drive

Over the Rainbow City, 

Happy Student Land

Dear Mr. Perma,

My name is Natalia Węglowska and I am currently studying at Primary School in Wysoka Głogowska, Poland. 

I saw your advertisement in the Magic Daily News and was immediately compelled to apply. 

I want to be part of this school because I want to learn to charm and meet Harry.
I like dance, cook, play basketball and pets.
I believe I will make a good student 
First of all, I do homework and I am helpful.
Secondly, I often smile and like sports.

Finally, I like learning.
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions about my background. I look forward to being enrolled at the School of Magic with Inspiring Learning Experiences. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Natalia Węglowska

